
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

       
 
 

      
 

    
         

        
        

         
 

 
              
       

     
 

        
        

  
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

 
 

 
 

January 8, 2021 

RE: TE22.6 – Request for Fence Exemption- 310 Dundas Street East 

Dear Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Cabbagetown South Residents Association (CSRA) has an established relationship with William 
Dennison Seniors Apartments at 310 Dundas St. Mr. Murray Bevan is a member of CSRA board 
and a tenant representative for William Dennison. CSRA is involved organizing and executing 
events with William Dennison. We jointly applied and received a crisis grant from the City of 
Toronto in 2019. We will complete our grant this year by beautification of the rooftop garden 
in April 2021. 

The fence exemption is vital to improving the outdoor security for the seniors. CSRA has met 
with TCHC General Manager, William Dennison Staff and Tenant Representatives, 51 Division 
and the Design Team to review site plans for the fence. 

We received a revised set of drawings in September which incorporated the input from our 
August joint meeting. We are in full support of the Fence Exemption. 

Karen Marren - President 
Cabbagetown Residents Association 

info@cabbagetownsouth.ca 
www.cabbagetownsouth.com 
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